
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
25 May 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
Year 6 Trip to Cotswold Water Park 

Friday 14th July 2023 
 
 

To celebrate all the hard work that pupils in Year 6 have put into their Key Stage 2 Assessments, we have 
organised a day trip to Cotswold Water Park to play in the sand, paddle in the sea, do sporting activities 
and have a sand castle competition. 
This will be a normal school day; children must arrive promptly at 8.45am and will be back for the 
end of the school day at 3.15pm. Children do not need to wear school uniform.  
 
Your child will need: 

 Swimwear and a towel; 

 Hat and sun cream- please make sure this is applied before the children leave home but make 

sure they bring it with them; 

 Packed lunch in a named plastic bag with plenty to drink; 

 Bucket and spade if they choose to; 

 Spare pair of clothes – please make sure the children have two long sleeve t-shirts with them- 

one to wear in the sea and the other to wear on the beach, especially if it is hot. 

 Waterproof coat (optional) 

 
Cost of trip is £15 per child and this will include the cost of an ice-lolly. As always this is a voluntary 
contribution but if we do not receive enough funds the trip cannot go ahead. Please return the 
permission slip below to the school office by Thursday 22nd June 2023 
 
  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Carly Bunn 
Year 6 Teacher 
 
 
 
 


